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W. Hamilton Gibson's guidebook to camping and trapping will give you a
lesson in self-sufficiency and living merely. The guide also includes
details on how to make the most out of your capture, with recipes for
making venison jerky, gutting Fish, and instructions on curing and
tanning fur Skins. Specifications:- number of webpages: 304- size: 5" x
7". Learn some of the old old tips for bait and trapping, such as for
example creating portable snares or coop traps. These simple techniques
make catching pets such as beavers, partridge, raccoons, and rabbits on
your next camping trip a cinch. While the book includes several
effective traps, it promotes a conservationist hunting style by
encouraging visitors to respect animals and to under no circumstances
pursue trap-making out of cruelty. Building camp shelters and log huts,
Woodland bedding, and Birch canoes are just a number of the skills it is
possible to learn by reading this traditional wilderness manual. This
book is a perfect present for the outdoorsman thinking about learning
new camping methods.
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THE VERY BEST trapping book I have read Best overall book by far in all
phases of trapping. And the writer went to lengths to include proper
illustrations. Something clearly without 95% off eBooks and I have over
1700 from Amazon. Nevertheless the one issue I have is with the
illustrations, it takes an Engineering level to figure them out. He
enjoys it. Get it and take what you need! I bought this book for my 12yo
son. And I've experience in hunting and trapping. But again there exists
a ton of great details in right here for even the most recent novice.
Luckily that's my forte. I bought this publication for my 12yo son. Poor
formatting of information Less than expected. How to trap I came across
this book to end up being very informative and shows lots of very good
abilities in the woods excellent book for trapping . He adores it. Poor
formatting of information. Save your money Five Stars One of my favorite
books Four Stars added to library Five Stars Precisely what I wanted
Nope Hard to learn. Print too small.
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